
Paletteers of VT Fall Art Show Reception and Member Meeting

11-7-17            14 people attended the reception; 12 stayed for the meeting.

Clara brought the meeting to order. She has given 2018 dates verified by the library to Bob to post. 

The board has two new members: Jan Rodgers and Bobbi Geyselaers. 

Melinde read the notes from the 11-6-17 Board Meeting. This included a new idea of having many 
members of the club share the duties of publicity so it does not fall to one person. 

The date for the Christmas Brunch is Dec. 2nd at 11:30 at the Cornerstone Fireplace Room. Contact 
Clara at 476-6061 or Jan Avery at 476-6706 by the third week of Nov. if you want to attend. 

Jan R. provided information about a possible new show venue: the new senior Center in Randolph. She 
knows the person who coordinates shows there and at the Randolph Hospital. It sounds like it might be 
a good show opportunity if a few people can carpool artwork down there in the future. 

Bob gave a brief update on club finances. We have about $5,000 including about $500 in the 
Scholarship Fund. Registration fees from the current show more than offsets a $19 bill in Nov.         
Paying the annual 2017 $600 to the library for our use of the space: the group moved to pay this 
amount and the motion passed. 

The Paletteers Website:     www.Paletteers.US  Bob Murphy is currently taking over the duties of 
maintaining the site. Only a few members have taken advantage of the opportunity to show three 
images of their work for sale on the site. Contact Bob if you want to put images up. rmm.vt@charter.net
Bob is also going to put up show venues in which members are participating.  

Current shows: 

The Paletteers Fall Art Show 2017 is up in the Milne Rm until the take down date of Dec. 16 th.

Bob M. and Bobbi G. are showing art at the Senior Center in Barre this month. 

Tina Valentinetti has 2 pieces in the Helen Day Art Center show in Stowe, VT.  The opening for 
this show is Friday Dec. 1 late afternoon with wonderful refreshments and a great diversity of art. 

Melinde has one new piece of art and Joyce Kahn several pieces in the upcoming SPA Member 
Show. The opening is Dec. 18th from 430-6pm. 

The Paletteers are sending a birthday card and flowers to Marilyn Piro at the Gardens for her 90 th 
birthday.

The meeting was adjourned at 6:30 pm.

Respectfully submitted, Melinde Kantor 2017 Secretary
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